
This year the Carol Aulabaugh Fund, a component of
the Community Foundation of SouthernWisconsin,
has generously donated over $12,000 to the
Parkview School District in the form of classroom
grants. These grants were for a wide variety of items
such as flexible seating for the elementary school
library, digital cameras for the Junior/Senior High
School Art Department, a digital keyboard for the
elementary music department and a 3D Printer for
the Junior/Senior High School Technology
Department.

These are just some of the grant requests that were
funded because of the extreme generosity of Norm
and Carol Aulabaugh. OnMonday, November 6, the
building administration and Carol Aulabaugh were
able to go into the classrooms and provide each of
the staffmember's with the great news that their
funding request had been granted. It was so much
fun seeing the expressions of both the teachers and
their students when the awards were being given
out.

It was a great day filled with excitement.




